Secretariate Tokyo Collequium
c/c The Yomiuri Shimbun

l-7~1 Dtemachi, Chioda=ku
Tokyo 100

Paris, 18th July '86

Dear Sirs,

Thanking you very much for your various communications, I am
writing to you on two specific questions.

In what concerns my paper, I want to inform you that it will
be ready by the end of this month and will, thus, reach you
nopefully during the first week of August. My other commit-
ments prevented me from finishing it earlier, as I neseded to
consult some bibdiography only available in Paris. I am sure
that, with all your technical means, this delay won't create

too much airrifuliy(faCp.CLICar O Futuro

The other question concerns my program during the coming
Falle My commitments lead me to the United States during
the months September and October. This means that during t
that period my basis will be New York and not Lisbon. I was
afraid of not being able to be at our meeting but, after so-
me discussion, it is possible to be free for the convenient
dates in Septembsr. As soon as you started tou desl with the
tickets, I would be grateful if you would contact my tra-
vel agent in Lisbon:

Mre Lima

Agéncia Europeia de Viagens

Ave da Liberdade

Lisboa
Thanking you in advance for your work and kindness,

yours sincerely,




